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TOPIC -----------------------------------------------------------

This article describes the Apple StyleWriter printer.

DISCUSSION ------------------------------------------------------

The Apple StyleWriter printer is designed for individual use, providing
near-laser-quality print at 360 dots per inch (dpi) while using thermal
ink-jet technology.  The Image utility allows conversion of 300 dpi halftone
images (PICT format) for printing at 360 dpi, which is the maximum resolution
of the StyleWriter printer.  The StyleWriter works with any Macintosh and is
an ideal companion for the Macintosh Classic, the Macintosh LC, and
Macintosh IIsi personal computers.  This printer offers a printing
alternative for users sharing a networked Apple LaserWriter printer.

No additional cables, memory, or interface cards are needed to use the
StyleWriter.  The detachable sheet feeder automatically feeds up to 50
sheets.  This printer can be used without the sheet feeder with front and
rear manual feed options.  The front and rear manual feed options simplify
the printing of single sheet paper, envelopes, labels, or transparencies.
The user replaceable ink cartridge prints up to 500 pages of text and
graphics.

Apple's TrueType advanced font technology is incorporated into the package
with Times, Helvetica, Courier, and Symbol font designs standard with each
StyleWriter.  Additional compatible TrueType fonts are available from other
suppliers, including headline, text, symbol, and novelty designs. TrueType,
in conjunction with the Apple StyleWriter, allows for production of
documents containing equations and formulas.  Virtually any type size and a
wide range of styles can be used.

System Requirements
-------------------
• Macintosh personal computer with at least 1MB RAM
• System software 6.0.7 or later

Order Number
------------
StyleWriter B0438LL/C
Copyright 1992-1994, Apple Computer, Inc.
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